
Subject: DA2019/1480

Hi Northern Beaches Council,

I am writing to express my concern to the above DA proposal for a boarding house 
in corner of Ellis/Warringah road, Beacon Hill. 

While I support these people need a place to go, I’m concerned the location is in a 
high foot traffic of school children not only waking home from Beacon Hill Public, 
but also getting off public transport right at the doorstep. 

Beacon Hill is full of young families and we want our children to have the freedom to 
walk to/from school. 

We already have an abandoned house next door and the police need to be called 
on numerous occasions to evict people of an undesirable nature. (That’s how the 
police describe the)

Appreciate you taking all this into account. 

Kind Regards 

Olivia Burns
Ph: 0431220216 
Government Rd, Beacon Hill
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